



## Dear [Medicare Beneficiary],

This letter is to notify you that your health care practitioner is part of PSW, an Accountable Care Organization (ACO). To ensure you receive the best care, we at [Provider Group Name] have partnered with other doctors, hospitals, and health care providers in this ACO. This helps us provide additional resources to the Medicare beneficiaries in our community at no extra cost. Some of these resources provided by PSW are care coordination services by a PSW nurse after a hospital admission or support to address obstacles to receiving care such as transportation to your medical appointments.

To learn more about what an ACO is, please view this brief video at <a href="https://www.pswipa.com/about-ACOs">www.pswipa.com/about-ACOs</a>. Also, you may learn more about ACOs and how to contact the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) with questions about your traditional Medicare plan by reviewing the Medicare Beneficiary Information Notice enclosed.

By choosing a health care provider who participates in an ACO, you can access coordinated care for you to get well and stay well. You can choose your primary care clinician by visiting medicare.gov and logging in to (or creating) your secure Medicare account. The fact sheet enclosed provides more details about how to choose your current primary care clinician and how this can further enhance the care you receive.

Please note that your traditional Medicare benefits have not changed, and you may continue to see any health care practitioner that accepts traditional Medicare. The information provided here is intended to notify you that your health care practitioner already participates in an ACO and how that could enhance the care you receive.

Sincerely,

[Provider Group Name]

